
 
SABINE PIPE LINE LLC 

CRITICAL NOTICE - POSSIBLE CURTAILMENT AT THE HENRY HUB 

 

Effective immediately, Sabine Pipe Line LLC (“Sabine”) is performing unplanned maintenance 

and repair to one of the units at its Henry Compressor Station (the “Compressor Station”) which will 

reduce overall available capacity. The unit is expected to be out of service for Gas Day March 26 through 

Gas Day March 31. Nominations are subject to curtailment during this time. We encourage shippers to 

closely monitor the website for the latest capacity updates, and any possible receipt and/or delivery 

nomination curtailments that may result. Please call your Transportation Representative or the after-

hours telephone number (214-721-9474) for further information 

 


